3rd Grade Week at the San Diego Museum of Art

January 11, 2018

Dear Parents,

January 29-February 2 will be a special week for our third graders. They spend the week, daily until 11:15am, at the San Diego Museum of Art for our "School in the Park" program. This is a wonderful opportunity for the students. While we are there we will be visiting the museum, studying art, creating our own art in the museum's art studio, and covering math standards.

During this week we will need to be walking out the door <u>by 8:25</u>. It takes us the full 30 minutes to get to our classroom in the park. I will pick up third graders at 8:20 to pack up and use the bathroom. We will be walking out the yellow doors by 8:25. If you arrive late, please sign your child in and let the office know to give you directions and so they can phone us and I can expect you and your child. Make sure to <u>make contact with the teacher</u> before leaving your child with us at the museum. On Monday, January 29 it may be hard for all of us to remember that we also need to arrive early to school. Please do your best to remember!

We will return to City Tree after our classes and have lunch at school. We will be able to pick up hot lunches when we return. Since it is a week full of walking, it is a good idea to send a snack and a bottle of water each day. On Wednesday, January 31, we will meet the rest of the school at the park for the Mile Run.

The cost of this special program is \$60.00. The school (through PTO GALA) provides funds to help with this expense, so the cost to you is just \$35.00, which may be paid by exact change or check <u>made out to City Tree</u>. I am now collecting money for this field trip week, and all money is due Friday, January 19, 2018.

If you would like to join us you are welcome, but please let me know in advance which day you would like to attend. You are welcome to attend the entire morning, or just to walk with us. Siblings are welcome to walk with us if they are in a stroller, but they are distracting during the class so will not be permitted to be with us during our class. The classroom is difficult to find, so if you plan on meeting us there to walk back to school be sure to talk to Mrs. Sabins or Mrs. Kennedy first to get directions.

We are all looking forward to a great week. Thank you for your support!

Mrs. Sabins